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DATE: April 22,1999 
TO: Joe Garcia, Chairman 
FROM: Jennifer Brubaker, Senior Attomey, Division of Legal Service 

RE: 
Marshall Willis, Bureau Chief, Division of Water and 
Docket No. 980214-WS -Application for rate increase in Duval, St. Johns and Nassau 
Counties by United Water Florida Inc. 

On April 2,1999, the Office of Public Counsel timely filed a protest and request for hearing 
with respect to Proposed Agency Action Order No. PSC-99-05 13-FOF-WS, issued March 12, 1999, 
in the above-referenced docket. The hearing is currently scheduled for August 26-27, 1999. 
Accordingly, s t a f f  is preparing a recommendation for the May 4, 1999 Agenda with respecf to 
United Water Florida Inc. (UW)'s implementation of rates, subject to refund, during the pendency 
of the hearing process. Staff is awaiting certain additional infomation be filed by U W  before the 
recommendation can be completed. In order to allow sufficient time to receive the additional 
information, &requests an extension of time to file its recommendation. Staff would like to file 
the recommendation by the close of business on April 26,1999. Thank you. 

JSBLW 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Lowe) 
Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo) 
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